Steven Seee

From: CH W <carolinehaganwebb@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 9:34 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley
House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5515
Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Dr. Caroline Hagan Webb, and | am a resident of Narragansett. | am writing to express
my strong support of H-5515.

| am in support of H-5515 because it will help disabled Rhode slanders like me to have a voice and
vote in our elections. When you are living with chronic illness, even simple tasks like filling out
paperwork or remembering deadlines can be a challenge. The fewer hurdles we put between people
and their ability to vote, the more it will open doors for those of us who are already struggling just to
participate and be heard. Please remove the 30 day registration requirement so that everyone can
have a voice.

I hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.
Thank you for your consideration.
Dr. Caroline Hagan Webb

Narragansett Resident
Pronouns: she/her



